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28/06/2024  09:52:332024/1244/P SUPPRT Elizabeth Collins I am writing in full support of the proposed planning permission for balustrades to be positioned on the flat roof 

at the rear of 16 Quadrant Grove NW5 4JN, for safety. The roof height is considerable and the roof is large, so 

human preservation has to be foremost if the roof is ever used. 

I am the homeowner at 14 Quadrant Grove and there is a balustrade in place on my property at the proposed 

position at 16. The said balustrade has been there for over 25 years and has not had any objections. The back 

of our properties are an eyesore, different levels, brick types and escapes, so I feel safely overcomes any 

visual interruption at the rear of the north side of Quadrant Grove. Many thanks Elizabeth Collins
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